
We are offering complimentary telehealth 
“Initial Orthodontic Evaluations” during 
these challenging times. 

Telehealth gives us the ability to meet new 
patients safely and remotely via computer, 
tablet or mobile device. 

Please email us 
info@millbraeorthodontics.com to request a 
telehealth visit.
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